
Planning to sell your musical instrument??? 

We can help advertise!!! 

Dear Parents, 

If you are thinking of selling your old instrument, we can help you advertise it. Just send me 

an email @ Cheryl.Heyres@lis-chengdu.com by June 14 with the following details:  

 

1. Instrument/ Brand/ 

How Old 

 2. Size 

 3. Selling Price  

4. Picture of the 

Instrument 

 5. Your name and 

Contact Information. 

I will collate all information to be sent out to all Leman Parents by next schoolyear. Please 

note that buyers should contact you directly and pay you directly.  

Musically yours,  

Mrs. Cheryl Heyres-Bishal 

Music Director 
Léman International School Chengdu 
No. 1080 Da’an Road, Da’an Village 
Tianfu New District, Chengdu, 610218 

Cheryl.Heyres@lis-chengdu.com 


